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Ukraine Appeal
Thank you for all your incredibly generous donations to

the Ukraine Appeal. The organisers at the Civic Center

extended a heartfelt thank you to everyone.

Donations at the Civic Center ready to go.

Easter
The Easter Bunny will be visiting school on Thursday 31st March. He will be bringing games,

eggs and all sorts of Easter fun.

Quiz - Take Two - 20th April
As you know we unfortunately had to postpone the date of the quiz, we are now delighted to

announce that it will take place on Wednesday 20th April, 7pm at School. It is always such a fun

night and a great way of raising funds for the school. We hope to see you there.

Please let us know by the end of term (Friday 1st April) if you would like a table. Details on how

to contact us are attached.

Summer Event - Save the Date - 2nd July
We are very excited to announce that we will be back this year with a Summer Event. The date

is Saturday 2nd July. Further details will be announced nearer the time so please save the date.

London To Brighton Cycle Ride
Our very own Laura Cox is raising money for the school by taking part in the London to Brighton

Cycle Ride 2022. You can get further details and sponsor Laura on her Just Giving page.

Join the PTA
As always we are very keen to recruit new members. If you would like to get involved we would

love to hear from you. You can offer as much or as little time as you are able to. Also if you can’t

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/laura-cox38


make the meetings we are always keen to hear any ideas that you may have for events or

fundraising opportunities. We are all volunteers and every penny that we raise goes directly to

the school.

Next Meeting - Thursday 24th March, 12.30pm, Julie’s Cafe, Stonards Hill.

All are very welcome to attend.

Contact Us
You can email us eppinguplandpta@gmail.com You can also follow us on Instagram

@friendsofeppinguplandschool

Donate
Our Just Giving page is https://www.justgiving.com/friends-eppingupland

We are also on easyfundraising.org.uk There are a few simple steps to sign up and we are on

there as ‘Epping Upland School’.

Thank you and best wishes,

The Friends of Epping Upland School
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